

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287

gisburnroad.com

3<sup>rd</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to inform you that the school will be waiting until **October** half term before sending out the safeguarding permission letters regarding children walking home alone. Until that time, we kindly ask that you all continue to collect your children directly from school.

We understand that this may require some additional arrangements, but please be assured that every decision we make is guided by what we believe to be in the **best interests and safety of the children**. Allowing a little more time ensures that routines are well established and that children are confident and secure in their journeys.

We greatly appreciate your support, understanding and cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Warmest wishes

Mrs Walker & Mrs Toor

Co-Headteachers







